
December 2014
Welcome to the December 2014 Women in High 

Performance Computing newsletter

Supercomputing 2014

Two weeks ago Women in HPC took over Supercomputing as we held the first ever 

Women in HPC workshop. The workshop consisted of a series of talks from Professor 

Barbara Chapman from the University of Houston, Texas, sharing her experiences 

working HPC and from early career women working in HPC, and finished up with a 

fantastic panel answering questions from the audience on equality in the HPC 

community. You can read about all of our activities at Supercomputing 2014 here.

If you attended the workshop please take the time to visit the feedback website and 

let us know what you thought of the event.

WHPC in 2015

We would like to know what you want from the Women in HPC network next year. 

We have many ideas, but at this stage a limited amount of time, so we want to know 

what you want from us. If you have ideas or want to give your opinion on some of the 

options open to us please visit our quick survey. The survey takes no more than a 

minute and will help shape WHPC in 2015 and beyond. 

Social Media

You can now keep in touch with WHPC in between newsletters by visiting us 

on Facebook, LinkedIn and Twitter.

And one final thing: 2015 IEEE WIE ILC Travel Grant

IEEE are running a Women in Engineering International Leadership Conference 

(2015 WIE ILChttp://ieee-wie-ilc.org/) to be held 23-25 April 2015 in the capital of 

Silicon Valley, San Jose, CA. This year's conference has the theme “Accelerating 

innovative women who change the world”. IEEE are offering travel grants to cover 

the cost of registration and a fixed stipend of up to $1000. The deadline for applying 

is 15 December 2015. http://ieee-wie-ilc.org/grants/.

If you have any suggestions, comments or items you would like to include in future 

newsletters please get in touch by email. We are particularly keen to here from 

event organisers or programmes that are keen to recruit women and would like to 

have their information shared in the Opportunities section of our newsletter.
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